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Jamnas A. FitzPatrick
« Nuclear Power Plant

PO Box 41
Lycoming, New York 13093

316 342 3840
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August 8, 1988
JAFP-88-0744

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Mail Stop P1-137 .
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: JAMES A, FITZPATRICK NUCLEAR POWER PLANT
DOCKET NO, 50-333
EMERGENCY RESPONSE FACILITIES INSPECTION NO. 88-07
RESPONSE TO OPEN ITEMS

REFERENCE: 1. NRC letter, R. R, Bellamy to R, J. Converse
dated July 7, 1988 regarding NRC Inspection
50-333/88-07, Emergency Response Facilities

Dear Sir:

The NRC transmitted inspection Report No., 50-333/88-07 as an
attachment to Reference 1. This inspection report summa-
rized the resuits of an NRC inspection of the FitzPatrick

Emer%ency Respcase Facilities (ERF) during the week of May
16-20, 1988.

The report identified three open items., This letter de-
scribes the Authority's corrective action along with an
implementation schedule for each,

The three open items identifled are restated below:

1. Dose calculation procedures do not contain a method for
calculating offsite doses resulting frow a real time
accident in which the source term is leakage through
the drywell boundary and whether any other credible,
unmonitored accident release pathways exist for which
similar methods should be developed (50-333/88-05-01).

& The validation and verification documentation for the
Class A Dose Assessment Model is incomplete (50-333/
88-05-02).

. | There is no formalized method for controlling and

documenting the maintenance of the dose assessment
model (i.,e, MMRAS and IDAC) (50-333/88-05-03).
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